

## Increasing Flu Vaccination: How Practice and Academia Can Help November 30, 2022

## Overview

Seasonal flu activity is high across the US. Getting vaccinated each year is the best way to reduce the risk of flu and its complications. During this meeting, Alicia Budd, MPH, Epidemiologist, and Erin Burns, MA, Associate Director for Communications, Influenza Division, National Center for Immunization and Respiratory Diseases, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, will share updates and discuss how public health practice and academia can help increase flu vaccination. The November 18, 2022 *FluView: A Weekly Influenza Surveillance Report Prepared by the Influenza Division* is included in the meeting materials for reference.